NEWSLETTER

NOVEMBER 2023

Remembrance Day

is a moment for reflection and paying
tribute to the brave individuals, both
veterans and those currently serving
our country in times of war, conflict,
and peace. ACE Career College will
observe the Stat Holiday on the
following business day, which falls on
Monday, November 13, 2023, and there
will be no classes scheduled on that
day.

National Association of
Career Colleges (NACC)
2023 Western Regional -
Rocky Mountain Conference
2023

ACE Career College Management and
staff joined the NACC Western Regional
Conference held in Marriott Hotel,
Calgary. The two-day ‘Rocky Mountain’
Conference has the Premier of Albertq,
Danielle Smith and the province's
Minister of Advanced Education, Rajan
Sawhney as keynote speakers. It was
an excellent conference, very
informative and engaging.
Congratulations to NACC CEO Michael
Sangster, NACC Board of Directors, and
the rest of the team for a very
successful event.




Designated Learning Institution DLI# 0278284584102

of pe

#) g v i B
EduCanada

EduCanada brand authorized

Alberta Association of
Career Colleges AGM 2023

Reminders /
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Stay Connected: Stay updated
by checking your email and MS o
Teams for important information a°
and updates. 17
Share your Thoughts: Fill out the e
Student Satisfactory Survey Form 20
to earn extra credit.
Keep Track of your Program
Schedule: To know which course
to take next.

The EduCanada Brand

Good newsl!! ACE Career College is now
EduCanada brand authorized. We are
just waiting for the authorization to use
the EduCanada brand in the coming
weeks. The EduCanada brand is a
collaborative  partnership  between
Global Affairs Canada and Canada’s
provinces and territories through the
Council of Ministers of Education,
Canada (CMEC). It is used to promote
the high-quality education offerings of
Canada’s provinces and territories.

ACE Career College is a proud member of the
Alberta Association of Career Colleges
(AACC). This year's AGM was held in Calgary
AB. It was an incredible event for AACC
members who get to engage with industry
partners and government personnel from
Student Aid Alberta and Private Career
College Licensing. Michael Sangster, NACC
CEO was also present and shared valuable
insights about new projects. Congratulations
to the new board members. Kudos to AACC
leadership for putting together a successful
AGM.

IMPORTANT DATES

CONTACT US
REMEMBRANCE DAY (OBSERVED

MONDAY, NOV. 13), NO CLASS

BAPA/EA NOVEMBER INTAKE
STUDENT ORIENTATION Q 100, 4th Avenue SW, Calgary, AB,
Canada, Alberta

BAPA/EA NOVEMBER INTAKE ® (587) 617-4777
START OF CLASSES

e info@acecareercollege.com

BAPA/EA ASYNCHRONOUS
PROGRAM START OF CLASSES



